	Ref No.:   FOI-2324-SG13862

	Date FOI request received: 7 November 2023

	Date FOI response: 23 November 2023

	REQUEST & OUR RESPONSE: 
Under the freedom of information act 2000 I’m requesting the following information on NHS hospital pharmacy services at your trust:

1. How many patient safety incidents, related to medication errors, were reported through your local risk management system in the past five financial years as follows:

a. 2022/23

b. 2021/22

c. 2020/21

d. 2019/20

e. 2018/19

OUR RESPONSE: 

a. 2022/23 – 862

b. 2021/22 – 832

c. 2020/21 – 726

d. 2019/20 – 813

e. 2018/19 – 668

2. What percentage of inpatients at your trust received a reconciled list of medications within 24 hours of admission, in line with NICE guidance, in each of the following years:

a. 2022/23

b. 2021/22

c. 2020/21

d. 2019/20

e. 2018/19

OUR RESPONSE: 

a.
2022/23 – 81%

b.
2021/22 – 84%

c.
2020/21 – 85%

d.
2019/20 – 65%

e.
2018/19 – 77%

3. Please can you provide the number of full-time equivalent pharmacists and pharmacy technicians per 100 beds in your trust, and the vacancy rate for each, in the past five financial years as follows:

a. 2022/23

b. 2021/22

c. 2020/21

d. 2019/20

e. 2018/19
OUR RESPONSE: From our preliminary assessment, we estimate that compliance with your request would exceed the appropriate costs limit under section 12 of the Freedom of information Act 2000, currently £450, as we do not centrally record the information being requested. However, rather than refusing your request in its entirety we are providing information where it is reasonable to do so;

a.
2022/23: 5.71 per hundred beds.

4. What percentage of inpatient beds at your trust were visited daily by pharmacists and pharmacy technicians in the past five financial years as follows: 

a. 2022/23

b. 2021/22

c. 2020/21

d. 2019/20

e. 2018/19

OUR RESPONSE: From our preliminary assessment, we estimate that compliance with your request would exceed the appropriate costs limit under section 12 of the Freedom of information Act 2000, currently £450, as we do not centrally record the information being requested and this would require a manual review of records to determine.  
 


